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Question No. 132 

Senator Eggleston asked the following question at the hearing on 8 February 2010: 

Has electoral-specific data been used by the current Government in any grants schemes since 
November 2007? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

There has been no electoral-specific data used by the Attorney-General’s portfolio in the 
administration of any of its grants schemes since November 2007. 


